THE DR. GARY BURCH MEMORIAL AWARD
CONDITIONS OF AWARD

(Presented by the Burch Family)

PURPOSE
To recognize the individual railroad employee judged to have done the most to improve the
safety of railroad passengers in the year just concluded.

ELIGIBILITY

All employees of railroads and agencies which operate or contract for the operation of intercity
passenger or commuter trains (as distinct from local mass transit) or whose tracks are used by
such trains.

NOMINATION CRITERIA
The choice of selection criteria shall be the prerogative of each nominating railroad, authority or
union, but consideration should be given to the employee who:

A Identifies and reports or corrects a passenger-threatening hazard and thereby
prevents a possible accident or serious injury.

B. Initiates and fosters (by ideas, programs or other means) an atmosphere that
promotes superior safety performance and awareness with respect to railroad
passengers

NOTES

Organizations are encouraged to submit more than one nomination, This year, as was the case
last year, nominations also will be accepted from individuals. Personal acts of heroism shall
not be a consideration for this award. The committee is particularly interested in front-line
workers whose job description duties are not specifically related to safety (e.g. “Safety
Coordinator), including track inspectors and track workers, and in work "beyond the job
description" by all nominees. Please also note that the employee need not be directly involved in
the operation of trains—the 2008 award winner was an Amtrak police officer.

NOMINATING PROCEDURE

Nominations shall be submitted in the form of a typewritten letter not to exceed two pages in
length, Nominations recognizing accomplishments in 2008 must be received by Friday, March
13, 2009. They must be sent to:

The National Association of Railroad Passengers
Afttn: Burch Award

900 Second Street, NE, Suite 308

Washington, DC 20002-3557

Fax: (202) 408-8287 (Voice: 408-8362)

E-mail: narp@narprail.org

Such nominations will be forwarded to the Burch Award Ad'visory Committee.



